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 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

ATTENTION:
All Board of Health Members
All Medical Officers of Health and Associate Medical Officers of Health
All Senior Public Health Directors & Managers
 

 
Dear alPHa Members,
 
Registration for the online 2025 Winter Symposium, Section Meetings, and Workshops, that
are taking place February 12-14, launches next week! Please keep your eyes on your inbox for
a link to the registration page. These events will discuss a variety of issues of key importance
to public health leaders and you won’t want to miss out.
 
On Friday, February 14, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., there is an exciting lineup of Symposium
speakers and topics. Key speakers include the Chief Medical Officer of Health, Dr. Kieran
Moore; Trudy Sachowski, alPHa Chair; Sabine Matheson and John Perenack, Principals,
StrategyCorp; Pete Bombaci, Founder & CEO, GenWell; Maria Sánchez-Keane, Principal,
Centre for Organizational Effectiveness, and more. Additional information about other
speakers and topics will be provided in future e-mails.
 
For the Boards of Health Section meeting, speakers and topics include: an important update
from the Association of Municipalities of Ontario, a presentation from alPHa’s Legal Counsel,
James LeNoury, on Boards of Health legal roles and responsibilities, and a session on mergers.
Additional information about other speakers and topics will be provided in future e-mails.
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Please note, Affiliates are welcome to attend this meeting.
 
In conjunction with the Symposium and Section meetings, we are also holding two half-day
workshops. The first one, Leading Change – The 5 Tensions to Manage Successful
Transformation, with Tim Arnold, is on Wednesday, February 12, from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. On
Thursday, February 13, from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m., we will hold the second workshop with Esri
Canada. This workshop is titled Harnessing the Power of ‘Where’ for Public Health Discussions.
These are being offered at no additional cost to Symposium registrants and you will be
registered automatically for the workshops when you sign up for the Winter Symposium.
Please note, separate registrations are not available for individual events.
 
As a reminder, registration is available to alPHa members only. Members will be notified
when registration launches.
 
If you have any questions regarding these events, please contact Melanie Dziengo at:
info@alphaweb.org. 
 
Take Care,
 
Loretta
____________________________________________
Loretta Ryan, CAE, RPP
Chief Executive Officer
Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa)
PO Box 73510, RPO Wychwood
Toronto, ON M6C 4A7
Tel: 416-595-0006 x 222
Cell: 647-325-9594
loretta@alphaweb.org
www.alphaweb.org
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